
Liability Waiver for Bridging Futures 2015: I Heart I-90 Wildlife 
 

A large part of Bridging Futures 2015: I Heart I-90 Wildlife is spreading awareness and support 

for the contest and the wildlife overpass on social media sites.  Therefore to participate in the 

contest photographs of artwork and optional photographs of participants with their artwork may 

be posted to our contest social media pages on Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter. 

 

If a parent uploads photographs directly of their kids artwork, a liability waiver is not necessary.  

If you send in your artwork to our coalition staff for posting, a liability waiver is necessary to 

show that we have permission to share the artwork.  We suggest teachers and youth group 

organizers that  upload on behalf of a group also utilize this form or a similar one. 

 

Since we cannot verify the social media account of every entry, we do reserve the right to 

remove photographs and entries on our social media sites at anytime if a parent or guardian 

requests the removal.   

 

With the submission of this form, you state that you are the parent or guardian of a child that 

wishes to enter the 2015 Bridging Futures:  I Heart I-90 Wildlife social media art contest and 

that you grant permission for the photographs, documents, and digital files that you share with us 

to be shared online through contest social media sites and communications. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: 

 

 

Name of youth participant entering the contest:  

 

 

Parent or Guardian Name:  

 

 

 

Parent Signature: 

 

 

Special notes or considerations: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** If you would like photographs or artwork removed at anytime during the contest please 

contact contest organizer Aleah Jaeger at ajaeger@conservationnw.org.   

 

mailto:ajaeger@conservationnw.org

